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CCS PTO Board Meeting, attendance taken, shown on attendance sheet.  President Rick Starr called the 

meeting to order. 

 

Reviewed prior months minutes, approved motion by Elizabeth (Liz) Jack; seconded by Sarah Rupe 

Reviewed Treasurer’s report, approved motion by Sarah Rupe; seconded by Elizabeth (Liz) Jack  

 

Teacher Appreciation week lunches went over well. 

 

Coronation was able to be held at the school due to the State of Illinois guidelines.  It went well. 

 

 

Jumps for end of year parties: 

8th grade:  Tuesday, May 18 they will go to the Rec Center for swim/gym recreation. 

K-3 jumps: Thursday, May 20 we will have bounce houses thru Kims Party Jumps 

4-7 parties: Friday, May 21 we will have bounce houses thru Kims Party Jumps. 

 

Board elections 

Voting was held for the 2021-2022 PTO Board: 

 

PRESIDENT:   

Elizabeth (Liz) Jack nominated Steve Rupe. No other nominations.  No voting necessary. 

 

VICE PRESIDENT:   

Steve Rupe nominated Elizabeth (Liz) Jack. No other nominations.  No voting necessary. 

 

SECRETARY:   

Sarah Rupe nominated Mindy Goewey. No other nominations.  No voting necessary. 

 

TREASURER:   

Elizabeth (Liz) Jack nominated Sarah Rupe. No other nominations.  No voting necessary. 

 

 

The board for the 2021-2022 school year, as follows: 

 

PRESIDENT:   Steve Rupe 

 

VICE PRESIDENT:   (Elizabeth) Liz Jack 

 

SECRETARY:  Mindy Goewey 

 

TREASURER:   Sarah Rupe 

 

It is agreed and approved that Sarah Rupe and Elizabeth Jack should have check writing privileges on the 

PTO bank account held at Farmers State Bank, and other previous signers should be removed.  Each 

Sarah Rupe and Elizabeth Jack can sign/act independently of the other.     

The next Meeting is scheduled for: Monday, July 12, 2021 at 7:00pm in the school library.   

 

Motion to adjourn by Elizabeth (Liz) Jack; seconded by Erin Amason.   


